
MONTHLY MEETING 
January 8, 2025 @ 6:00 PM 

Live and Via Zoom  

P. O. Box 2594  |  Newport Beach, CA  92659-2594  |     www.speakupnewport.com 

POLICE DEPARTMENT UPDATE 
DAVE MINER, THE ACTING CHIEF OF POLICE FOR THE NEWPORT BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT, 

WILL PROVIDE AN UPDATE ON THE LATEST ISSUES FACING THE DEPARTMENT. 

On December 14, 2024, Dave Miner became the Acting Chief of Police for the Newport Beach Police 
Department.  Join us for an insightful session and learn about the latest issues he faces leading the Newport 
Beach Police Department. 

Topics will include but are not limited to: 

• Introduction of Acting Chief of Police Dave Miner 
• Department Staffing  
• NBPD Response to Homelessness 
• 2024 Crime Numbers 
• Technology Advancements 

SPEAKER 
 

 

 

 

DAVE MINER 
ACTING CHIEF OF POLICE 

NEWPORT BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

 

MEETING DETAILS: 
Civic Center Community Room 

Wednesday, January 8, 2025 
Reception: 5:15 - Program 6:00 To 7:00 PM 

100 Civic Center Drive 
Newport Beach, CA 92660  

 

If you have a question you would like to ask the speaker, please send it to: 
question@speakupnewport.com 

Attendees will also have the opportunity to submit questions during the program. 

To participate in this FREE Webinar please register at: 
http://www.speakupnewport.com/police-department-update-2025 

No Registration required for the LIVE Event. 
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